Zion Line Telephone Assoc. con't.

April 2016
30f3

The shareholders were:

Samuel Scott \$35.00 Sam McMillan \$35.00 James Wright \$35.00 Mrs. Sam Simpson \$35.00 William Cummings \$35.00 S. Thibeau \$35.00 J. Cowie \$35.00 N. Dobson \$35.00 George Dunlop \$35.00 S. C. Johnson \$35.00 M. McWade \$35.00 William McMillan \$35.00 Isaac Eckford \$35.00 P. Howard \$35.00 William Burns \$35.00

Duly signed and sealed March 15, 1920.

At the annual meeting of February 3, 1954 two members of the executive retired, President, Mr. Harris Burns who had twenty-six years serving the line and Mr. Sam McMillan who had served as Secretary for many years.

The new officers who were elected:

President, Mr Gordon McMillan Secretary, Mr. Edsel Johnson

At a special meeting of Oct. 27, 1954 a meeting considered and passed a resolution which had been passed by the directors to see the Bell Telephone Association provide future telephone service for this area. The motion to allow such was moved by Clarence McMillan and seconded by Edsel Johnson.

In 1958 Zion Line Telephone Association closed their books excepting a few small items of business to be finished later.

Our present "dial" system under the "Bell Telephone Company" was adopted in January 1961.